
 

PUBLIC 

IMPORTANT NOTICE: DISCONTINUATION OF ATM CARDS 

 

Dear valued customers,  

 

Please be informed that effective 27 October 2017, only the following ATM/Debit Cards with 

MyDebit logo will be accepted at all ATMs in Malaysia. 

 

 

 

If you are still holding an old ATM/Debit card without the MyDebit logo, please visit your nearest 

branch for a free Debit Card replacement today. 
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